
 

 

140-144 Newington Road Ramsgate, CT12 6PT 

 

To the parent/carer of _________________ 

You child is invited to take part in a morning reading study class starting on 16th January 

2019. The session will run Thursday and Fridays from 8am to 8.30am, ensuring the 

children are not missing out on any other lessons.  

As SATS approaches, we feel that this session will help your child to feel more prepared 

for the tests by increasing their confidence levels in reading and comprehension.  

Breakfast will be provided free of charge at the session which will be run by Mr Holliday.   
 
We feel that the additional practise will be beneficial to your child and we hope to see 
your child there.  
 
If you have any questions, please ask Miss Dannell. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Dannell 


